Online registration for
 Educating young people about sex: addressing issues of gender, sexuality and diversity

We are delighted to announce that online registration for Educating young people about sex: addressing issues of gender, sexuality and diversity, 11-13 April 2014, Brno is now open from the conference website (http://is.muni.cz/obchod/fakulta/fss/?lang=en). 
You should scroll down to the section entitled 'Konference' and click on the registration link that is applicable to you (regular delegate, student delegate or GEA member). Please remember to click the link 'In English' at the top of every new page in order that all the information displays in English. 

Students: If you are registering as a student you should enter the name of your university in the 'Note' field of the registration form. 

GEA members: If you are registering as a GEA member you should enter your membership number in the 'Note' field of the registration form.

It is important that you register for the conference by 15th March 2014 in order to be included on the conference programme. Due to the number of submissions received we will be strictly enforcing this deadline. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Don’t forget that GEA members can save over 15% on the conference registration fee. Joining online (http://www.genderandeducation.com/join/) with a credit or debit card could not be easier and instantly you will be eligible for the reduced members’ rates in addition to many more member benefits for the whole of 2014.

The full conference programme will be available from 28th March, 2014. Please do not hesitate to contact myself (vanita.sundaram@york.ac.uk), Lucie Jarkovska (jarkovsk@fss.muni.cz) or Analia Meo (analiameo@googlemail.com) should you have any questions about the conference. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Brno for a lively and stimulating conference!

Very best wishes,

Conference organising committee

